
KENT COUNTY CONSERVATION LEAGUE
February 2024 

The bridge had a temporary fix installed until Spring
when a full repair will occur. 

The fireplace is scheduled to be repaired the week 
of February 7th.

KCCL Board minutes are available for members on the web
site under the Members Only tab. Active members should
have received an email containing the password recently. If
you haven't received it, you can get it by calling 
the club or emailing info@kccl.org. 
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SPORTSMAN

Election Update: 

Please check your scores on the
board in the clubhouse to make sure
you’re registering for the correct
week. 
4 scores are due by Sunday evening 
February 4th for Skeet and Trap. 
Late penalties will begin on Tuesday 
February 6th. 
Reminder - Shooters can only shoot 
3 weeks ahead. 

We currently have 150 shooters 
registered for 237 events. 

Mark Your Calendars 

Elections for 3 Board of Directors seats will 
start Friday, February 9th, 2024 for 10 days.

Come cast your vote at the KCCL Clubhouse.

Ballots and bios for the candidates will be 
emailed and will be available at the club. 
If anyone is interested in serving, there’s still 
time to get your name on the list. Please 
contact any BOD member or club 
Managers. 

•

•  
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Plaid Shirt Night -Tentatively March 23, 2024

Winter League Banquet -Tentatively April 26, 
2024 
Club Championship - April 27, 2024 

Club Maintenance Update 

Winter League Update 
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